
  

Request for Expression of Interest (EOI) for the PRE-QUALIFICATION OF CONTRACTORS, 

CONSULTANTS AND GENERAL SUPPLIERS 

The Regulated Industries Commission (RIC) is seeking to establish a REGISTER of PRE-QUALIFIED 

CONTRACTORS AND SUPPLIERS and invites suitably qualified parties to submit Expression of Interests for 

the provision of goods and services to the RIC. The scope of works, supplies and services may include: 

Marketing and Communication, Information Communication Technology (ICT) Services, General 

Services, Facilities Management, Consulting Services, Office Supplies. 

  
Individuals, Contracting Firms, and Companies currently trading with RIC in the stated categories MUST 

APPLY as well. Interested firms may download the full Expression of Interest Document from our 

website http://www.ric.org.tt/ . Applicants must submit an original and four (4) copies of their 

Applications in sealed envelopes, delivered either by hand or by courier to the RIC’s Office.  The letter of 

Application together with all supporting documents should be in a sealed envelope and clearly marked:  

“Pre-Qualification of Suppliers For Articles, Services and Works” and must be placed in the Tenders Box 

at the RIC’s offices by 4:00pm on Wednesday 19th July, 2017. 

Applications should be addressed to: 

Ms. Nadia J.A. John, Secretary of the Tenders Committee, Regulated Industries Commission 

3rd Floor, Furness Building, Corner Independence Square and Wrightson Road, Port-of-Spain. 

Tel: 625-5384 ext. 325 Fax: 624-2027 Email: ricoffice@ric.org.tt 
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